
From the Board  of the Denver Police Retirees Assn. we would like to wish all retirees a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
  
This year we were able to continue our quest to bring the organization into the 21st 
Century.  Changes do not come as fast as everyone would like but we are slowly 
making headway.  Most of the changes are not apparent to the members as they are all 
those things that make administration of the organization more efficient and make the 
accountability better. 
  
The web site has proven to be very beneficial and has made the organization 
accessible to the members.  Payment of dues and making dinner reservations is only a 
click or two away.  It has always been our mission to make the organization more 
responsive to the members. 
  
If you were not at the Christmas Party you missed another good time.  The dinner was 
home cooked and served by Ralph Acierno and his family and the music was provided 
by Tony David.  Potenza Hall was a very nice setting for dancing and made visiting with 
friends a very pleasurable experience. 
  
Looking ahead to next year we want to continue our progress toward accessibility.  We 
are always trying to improve the web site and want to make it the place to get all of your 
information.  We want to encourage you to visit the site every time you log on to your 
computer.  You can interact with us and get any of the information we have at the web 
site.  If you want to let us know any thing, have anything to share with your friends, or 
just want to know what is going on we are going to try to provide a vehicle for your 
needs. 
  
We would also like to  provide a way to inform you of the changes that will occur with 
your Health Insurance and any other issues that might impact us as retirees.  If you 
have any questions or need any information about things that affect you let us know as 
if it impacts you it probably affects us too.  If we don't have answers we do know where 
to go to get them. 
  
We are looking forward to assisting you in some way next year so let us know if we can  
be of service. 
  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
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